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On behalf of the Governing Body, Mr Dobison (Chair of 

Governors), would like to wish all parents & carers, staff and 

children a restful and enjoyable summer break. 
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Special end of year assembly 
All parents and carers are invited to the whole school 
religious assembly which will take place on Monday 17th 
July. The programme for the assembly is as follows:  
 

8.45-9.15am Kirtan by Kirtani Jatha 
9.15-9.20am Whole school shabad 
9.20-9.30am  Saropa Ceremony – Ms Patel’s Class 
9.30-9.35am Whole school shabad 
9.35-9.45am Saropa Ceremony – Mrs Jatana’s Class 
9.45-9.50am Anand Sahib, Ardas & Hukumnama 
 
 

Summer fair 
Once again, a big thank to all staff, parents and children 
for their support in making the summer fair a big success.  
Together we’ve raised over £3000.00. 
 
 

Parents’ Meetings 
Thank you to all parents for attending the parents’ 
meetings.  If you were not able to attend your child’s 
meeting, please ensure that you collect your child’s 
report. 
 

 

Staff 
At the end of this term, Mr Formella and Mrs Jatana will 
be leaving to join other schools, as part of promotion in 
their career. Mr Brandreth will be retiring and will return to 
join the school as and when he can. Ms Dhillon, who was 
covering maternity leave, will be leaving to join another 
school. We would like to take this opportunity to thank 
them all for their support and commitment to Khalsa 
Primary and wish them the very best for future.  
We are pleased to welcome, Ms Butler, who will be taking 
up the post of deputy head in September and also Mrs 
Glenton who will be joining us aa a KS1 teacher. Mrs 
Sirpal will be returning from maternity leave.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Recorder concert 
Year 4 children have been learning to play the recorder 
with Mrs Grey. They will be performing in an assembly 
on Wednesday 19th July at 8.50am. Parents are invited 
to hear the children play.  
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 19th 
July.  
 
 

Classes for next year 
Please note that information about classes for next year 
is displayed on the parents’ board.  
 
 

Thank you to Parents /Carers 

As we reach the end of the year, we would like to thank 
all    parents and carers for their full support throughout 
the year. It’s through the continued support and the joint 
team work that our pupils have achieved such good 
results. We look forward to working with you all in the 
new academic year. 
 
 

Thank you to all the staff  
Please join us in thanking all the staff for their hard work 
throughout the year. Each and every member of staff 
has remained positive and embraced the changes. As a 
result of staff’s hard work and commitment, there have 
been many improvements in the quality of teaching and 
learning and of course pupils have made good progress 
and achieved good results. 
 

Summer Holidays 
Last day of term Friday 21

st
 July. School will finish at 

normal time at 3.20pm. Please remember that school 
starts on Wednesday 6

th
 September for Years 1, 2, 3, 

4, 5 & 6. Reception and Nursery children have 
staggered intakes and parents / carers have been 
notified of their child’s start dates. 
  

                                               
                

DIARY DATES 
Yr1 Trip to Gulliver’s Land Tuesday 18th July 
Last day of Term Friday 21st July 
Summer holidays Monday 24th July – Friday 1st September 
Start of Autumn Term Monday 4th September 
Staff Training day (no school for children) Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September 
Children back at school Wednesday 6th September                                 

(staggered intake for Nursery and Reception) 
 

 


